
I’m Kim Heath. This is my first year as an office assistant at Blessed      
Beginnings. I’ve been a member of St. Andrew’s for nearly thirteen years. 
I’ve been impressed at the growth of the school and the success that has 
become the standard. I’m thrilled at the opportunity to be a part of this 
amazing staff. I believe God put this job in my path as I’m about to be an 
empty-nester. I hope to quickly become an indispensable part of the office 
staff so that I may be of assistance to the children, parents and my  
coworkers.  


